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Thank you for your  
prayers and support! 

God has continued to open more doors for me. I applied with Baptist 
International Outreach this past May. I was able to attend their mission-
ary training school in June. I learned so much in just a few days. I sat un-
der the teachings of veteran missionaries and first term missionaries 
who gave some very good advice on what to expect on deputation and 
on the field. I am so thankful I was able to attend. I had my first inter-
view with the BIO’s General Director, Terry Childers and BIO’s Asian Di-
rector, Dominic Tascarella and their wives. I was able to answer ques-
tions and share my heart with them. I went before the BIO Executive 
Council on August 8th, and I am so excited to announce that I am official-
ly part of Baptist International Outreach family.  
I am a Licensed Practical Nurse; I love caring and helping people. I have 
been at my current nursing job for a little over three years now. I am 
thankful for the opportunity to grow and learn in an urgent care setting, 
but the Lord is choosing to shut these doors. I will be resigning from my 
full-time position to become part-time, which will enable me to start 
deputation full-time. Though I am sad that these doors are closing. I am 
so excited for all the new doors that will be opening. My God is so great, 
and He has shown me in so many ways that he will provide for me. I 
have not started deputation yet, and I am already at 10% of what I need 
to return to the Philippines.  
I am currently working on getting my presentation and display done be-
fore my scheduled meetings in October. I am happy to announce that 
my website is completed and working. You can go and check it out at: 
hope4thehopeless.net. I am so thankful for long-time friends and family 
that are helping me get everything together and ready to go. Amanda 
Berg (missionary kid and current graphic design student) helped design 
my prayer card. If you and your church are interested in me coming and 
sharing what the Lord has called me to do you can contact me by my cell 
phone or my email. For those of you who would like to start supporting 
me financially, you can do so now. Send your support to Baptist Interna-
tional Outreach, P.O. Box 587, Jefferson City, TN 37760. Make sure to 
write the check out to Baptist International Outreach or BIO and on the 
memo line place my name or account number 930. If you would like to 
donate online you can go to http://biomissions.org/donor-information.  
Most importantly please pray for me as I start my journey to the Philip-
pines. Please pray for my safety, my health, and that the Lord will be 
glorified.   

A New Chapter 
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